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Path closure – Lake Colac foreshore footpath 
reinstatement
Council wishes to advise of works to occur on the Lake Colac foreshore footpath 
between the Stodart Street playground and Colac Rowing Club.

• The section of the footpath between Stodart Street and Hamilton Street will be 
closed for access from Monday 4 June to Friday 15 June. 

• Works will commence on the footpath between Hamilton Street and Colac 
Rowing Club from Monday 18 to Friday 29 June (all works subject to weather 
conditions). 

As machinery will be operating in the area pedestrians are asked to stay clear 
during works. Council apologises for any inconvenience caused and thanks you 
for your cooperation. 

For more information about works and other Council projects happening in 
your area, visit www.colacotway.vic.gov.au alternatively, contact Mostafa Abied, 
Project Engineer on 5232 9582. 

Tourism parking strategy
Colac Otway Shire Council invites you to attend one of the Colac Otway 
Tourism Parking and Traffi c Strategy community workshops.

The Colac Otway Tourism Parking and Traffi c Strategy will provide a current, 
evidence based approach, that outlines the infrastructure priorities and traffi c 
management strategies urgently required within the Great Ocean Road Region.

It will focus on the towns of Apollo Bay, Skenes Creek, Marengo, Wye River, 
Separation Creek, Lavers Hill, Forrest, and Kennett River. 

Council is inviting the community and stakeholders to share their knowledge 
and experiences in relation to tourism related parking and traffi c management 
issues in these towns. The purpose of the workshops is to gather information 
from the community and stakeholders to fi nd out the key issues and 
opportunities associated with tourism related parking and traffi c matters in 
each town.

The workshop dates are:
• Forrest: Facilitated Community Workshop, Saturday 9 June, 10am to 12pm, 

Forrest Primary School

• Kennett River: Facilitated Community Workshop,  Saturday 9 June, 2pm to 
4pm, Kennett River Surf Life Saving Club Bunkhouse

• Wye River and Separation Creek: Facilitated Community Workshop, Sunday 10 
June, 9.30am to 11.30am, Wye River CFA

• Apollo Bay, Skenes Creek, and Lavers Hill: Facilitated Community Workshop, 
Sunday 10 June, 1.30pm to 3.30pm, Apollo Bay Senior Citizens Hall 

• All towns: Drop-in session in Apollo Bay, Thursday 14 June, 3pm to 6pm, 
Apollo Bay Senior Citizens Hall 

The workshops will focus on the tourism related parking and traffi c issues 
associated with the town where the workshop is being held. 

If you’re unable to attend a workshop or drop-in session, we encourage you to 
contact the project manager by email suzanne.barker@colacotway.vic.gov.au  
or phone 0410 341 971 during business hours. 

Further information, and an online survey are available at 
http://www.colacotway.vic.gov.au/Works-Projects/Colac-Otway-Tourism-Parking-
and-Traffi c-Strategy

To attend a workshop, please RSVP via the above email or phone.
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